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5th November 2012

FROM GRACE MUSAU 
TO SPONSOR RAKEL
Dear Sponsor Rakel,
RE: DAP REPORTS FROM AUGUST TO OCTOBER 2012

Warm greetings from your new foster daughter!
Grace wants to say thank you, she was happy to hear that from Bryn Sponsor to Marion that you wanted to sponsor her as a friend to Marion. This has made her friendship to be so strong and loving as real sisters of Iceland daughters. 
Grace who is the prefect in her class, who monitors the books, classes and noise makers is a good girl who likes to study. Grace’s hobby is to jump over the ropes and seek and hide.

She is always clean and smart in her school uniform. She likes English and mathematics as her favorite subjects.  
Grace’s poor family were pleased to hear that you have chosen Grace to empower her in her education. Grace is promising you that she will do her best to use her sponsorship well. Grace says she will be praying for her sponsor Rakel. 

Thanks,

Lucy Odipo.

